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Dear Smyrna School District Community, 
 
On November 6, 2024, the school district shared a press release regarding Smyrna 
Elementary School.  
 
I want to reaffirm and reassure our community that the school district is committed to 
providing a safe and secure environment where every student and adult feels both 
psychologically and physically safe. We constantly evaluate our safety practices to 
ensure our schools are places where children and adults can learn and grow together. 
 
Additionally, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for your patience and 
understanding as we waited for the conclusion of this investigation. We are incredibly 
fortunate to have strong partnerships with our local law enforcement agencies, who play 
a vital role in keeping our school community safe every day. 
 
With sincere gratitude for your ongoing support, 

 

 
 


